

March 13, 2014

LTI Contracting Mr. Rob Foster, President 22631 N. 18<sup>th</sup> Ave. Phoenix, AZ 85027

Dear Rob,

I just wanted to take a minute to Thank You and the LTI Company for another project well done! It is truly a pleasure when you partner with a company such as yours that meets or exceeds all expectations developed from the beginning through the end of a project.

The spirit of cooperation, the commitment to exceeding the requirements of ever compressed schedules and LTI's dedication to extremely good quality is second to none. Two of the problems a General Contractor has with most subcontractors are Housekeeping and Safety. Not with LTI, even though they are the most annoying parts of the construction industry, you and your team excelled at both.

In summary Rob, you and your company get it! I look forward to our next project together.

Sincerely,

Jeff Bertelson

V.P. Operations/Principal

JB/jb